NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY

MINNEAROLIS MINNEBROTYA BRaO

September 1, 1977 % L

Mr D K Davis, Acting Chief

Operating Reactors Branch No. 2

Division of Operating Reactors

¢/o Distribution Services Branch, DDC, ADM
U § Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D C 20555

Dear Mr Davis:

MONTI1CELLO NUCLEAR GENER/ TING PLANT
pDocket No, 50-263 LlLicense No, DFR-22

Corrected Information on
Reactor Vessel Material Surveillance Program

Our letter to you dated August 3, 1977 provided you with & revised report
describing the General Electric BWR Reactor Vessel Material Surveillance
Program, Page 3 of this report contained a typographical error. The
second sentence of the second paragraph on page 3 should be corrected

to read:

The shielded metal arc welds, electroslag welds, ai 41 sub-
merged metal arc veclds made without copper coat~d electrodes
would exhibit approximately a 10 to 15 ©F variation in tran-
sition temperature response due to residual element composi-
tion at the maximum 1/4T end-of-1ife fluence expected for
BWR/2, 3 and & plants.

Please make this revision to all copies of our August 3, 1977 report
Yours very truly,

%&-M

1L 0 Mayer, PE
Manager of Nuclear Support Services

LOM/IMM/ak
ce: J G Keppler

G Charnoff
MPCA - Attn: J W Ferman

FOR 2838 838388e 9250005y
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